Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Levelling Up Fund
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. Whether [council name] has made and bids for the “Levelling Up Fund”
Leicester City Council made bids for the following:

Pioneer Park - bid made June 21

Leicester Station Gateway - bid made June 21
Pilot House - bid made June 21
Connecting St Margaret’s - bid made July 22
2. If so, please provide all bid documents submitted to the Government.
Please see links to bids on Leicester City Council website:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/3j5py3ob/pioneer-park-luf-application-web-version.pdf
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/4n4pl2gf/leicester-station-gateway-luf-application-web-version.pdf
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/kexeajm3/pilot-house-luf-application-web-version.pdf
https://www.leicester.gov.u,/media/kyfodpxf/funding-application-connecting-st-margaret-s-august02022.pdf
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

3. Please provide all correspondence between the council or council officials and local MPs in regards to the levelling up fund bid or a potential bid. 

Please see attached:

letter from Liz Kendall for the Pioneer Park
letters from Claudia Webbe MP (Priority support); Jon Ashworth MP (support) and Liz Kendal MP (support) in relation to Leicester Railway Gateway
Letter from Jon Ashworth (MP) for Pilot House

Letters from Jon Ashworth MP and Liz Kendall MP for Connecting St Margaret’s

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
